Agudas Achim Brotherhood to honor Dr. Bruce Meyer
Congregation Agudas Achim’s Brotherhood is pleased to announce Dr. Bruce Meyer as this year’s “Man of the Year.” Meyer will receive his award at the Brotherhood’s 36th Annual Boys’ Night Out program to be held Wednesday, October 17. A cocktail hour will begin the evening at 6 p.m., followed by a prime-rib dinner, honoring Meyer and comedian Vic Arnell. 
“We are very excited to be presenting this well-deserved honor to Bruce Meyer,” said Boys’ Night Out Chairman Ronald Feerer. “Bruce is known throughout Columbus for his pediatric work and his volunteerism in the Jewish and general community. He and his family are longtime, devoted members of Agudas Achim.”

A well-known and highly respected pediatrician for over 40 years, Dr. Bruce Meyer has served on the staff of several Columbus hospitals, as well as had his own practice. Currently, he is the Administrative Clinical Director at Nationwide Children’s Hospital, and serves as Clinical Professor at The Ohio State University in the College of Medicine.
Over the years, Meyer has volunteered on numerous boards, including the Childhood League Professional Board, the Columbus Jewish Foundation, the Leo Yassenoff Jewish Community Center, Jewish Family Services, Health Professional – UJF, and Winding Hollow Country Club.

He has been published in several magazines and newspapers, worked on research grants and given many presentations locally, nationally and internationally on various subjects regarding children’s issues, including but not limited to “Learning Disabilities in Children;” “Hearing Problems in Children;” and “Attention Deficit Disorder.”
Meyer’s past professional activities and memberships are extensive. His current activities include Chairman of the Board of Trustees for Partners for Kids, which is the largest Pediatric Medicaid PHO in the country; the Professional Board for Marburn Academy; and Board member for the Ohio Academy of Pediatrics Foundation. He is also active in professional organizations locally and nationally.
Dr. Bruce Meyer and his wife, Nancy Shook Meyer, have three grown sons, Jeff, Jon and Matt, and ten grandchildren.

Tickets for Boys’ Night Out are $100 and may be purchased by calling Ronald Feerer, 614-314-5477, or the synagogue office, 614-237-2747, ext. 11.
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